
 
 

Review of Polling Districts, Polling Places and Polling Stations 

Outcome of Consultation 

 

East Staffordshire Borough Council has undertaken a consultation as part of its 

review of polling districts, polling places and polling stations. 

Following consideration of the responses received during the consultation period it is 

proposed to make no changes to the existing polling places. Details of polling 

arrangements in East Staffordshire are available for inspection at The Town Hall, 

King Edward Place , Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE14 2EB (during normal 

office hours), or the Council’s website: www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk 

Representations may be made on this proposal for a period of 4 weeks following the 

date of this notice by writing to: 

      

     Electoral Services 

     ESBC 

PO Box 8045 

     Burton upon Trent 

     DE14 9JG 

 

 

     

 

Andy O’Brien 

Chief Executive 

ESBC 

PO Box 8045 

Burton upon Trent 

DE14 9JG 
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